
 

 
 
 

 
This is a reminder that 1 June is a holiday. As a result, GIS is closed on Monday 
next week. Classes resume on Tuesday, 2 June. 
 

 
PYP students (Grade 1-6) will continue to follow their current timetable. 
 
MYP students (Grade 7-10) will continue to attend school on alternate days and 
have online classes on the other days. Next week, they will attend school as 
follows: 
 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
Grade 7&9 NO 

SCHOOL 
face-to-face 

classes at GIS 
online 
classes 

face-to-face 
classes at GIS 

online 
classes 

Grade 8&10 NO 
SCHOOL 

online 
classes 

face-to-face 
classes at GIS 

online 
classes 

face-to-face 
classes at GIS 
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The Personal Project is the culminating task of the MYP: a 10-month long process 
in which students select, plan, implement and reflect on a project of their own 
interest, that celebrates their journey as learners during in this IB programme. 
  
On Wednesday 3rd June (next week!) our Grade 10 students will present their 
Personal Project Showcase in the school foyer. Because of social-distancing 
requirements, our students themselves will not be present, but all three elements: 
Process Journal, Product and Reflective Report will be on display. 
 
All Grade 9 students have had their first meeting with their mentor, and will have 
on display their Poster of intent. These represent their initial ideas about their 
project, how it will be embedded in one of the six MYP Global Contexts, how they 
plan to assess their planned products and their timeline. These posters will be on 
display on the glass window outside Principal’s Office.  
 
Their next meeting with their mentor will be after the summer break. 
   
Annie Termaat 
Secondary Principal and PP Coordinator 
 

 
Grade 10 students, MYP teachers, Parents and Board members will formally 
graduate at a dinner at 37 Eatery, from 7-9 pm, on June 15th.  Together, we can 
just fill this restaurant and observe the social distancing requirements. 
 
If you are the parent of one of these wonderful young people, please rsvp me the 
number by June 11th. 
 
Annie Termaat 
Secondary Principal and Grade 10 Home Room Teacher 

MYP Personal Projects in Grade 9 & 10 

Grade 10 Graduation 



 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Kristin Bratland   Kristin.Bratland@gjovik.kommune.no  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar sfo@gjovikis.no  

School support contact details 
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